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Students of High Performance Application – In the Priority Enrolment Area 

 

Thank you for your interest in registering your child to apply for a place in the 2024 Students of High 

Performance (SOHP) class.  

 

Students who are accepted into the SOHP program will be provisionally placed into the program in 

Term 1, 2023. Additional student academic and behaviour information will be collected throughout 

Term 1, 2023. Students’ placement in the SOHP program will confirmed at the end of Term 1, 2023 

if they have continued to demonstrate evidence of meeting the program’s academic and behaviour 

requirements. Students who are unable to get a confirmed placement will be moved out of the 

program into a different class at the beginning of Term 2, 2023 and are welcome to re-apply to enter 

the program at the end of 2023. Students who are unsuccessful in obtaining a place in the SOHP 

Program will be placed in a general class. 

 

As part of your child’s application for SOHP, please submit the following documents to Darwin Middle 

School before the end of Term 3 2023 (Friday, 23 September), as further evidence as to your child’s 

suitability for SOHP classes: 

 

- Semester 1, 2023 School Report (some families may have already submitted as part of their 

enrolment pack) 

- Latest NAPLAN Report  

- Signed permission form authorising the exchange of information of academic result and work 

evidence 

 

These documents can be submitted to the Administration Office during school office hours or 

emailed to enrol.darwinmiddle@education.nt.gov.au. 

 

Students will also sit an online ACER- General Ability Test (https://www.acer.org/agat) as part of 

their application. This will be held during the Term 3 September/October school holidays. You will 

be contacted to confirm test date and time after submission of above documents. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this process, or about the SOHP program, please contact Ms 

Rebecca Pan (rebecca.pan@education.nt.gov.au). 

 

Sincerely 

 

 

Marcus Dixon 

Principal 

20 June 2023 
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To register for your child as an out of feed enrolment application, please complete the following 

details and return to the Administration Office during school office hours, or email 

enrol.darwinmiddle@education.nt.gov.au.  

 

 
 

Students Name: …………………………………………………………………………………………... 

Students Current School: …………………………………………………………………………….….. 

Parent/ Carer Name: …………………………………………………………………………………..….. 

Parent Contact Number: ……………………… Email: …………………………………………………. 

  

Most recent School Report attached:      YES      NO 

Most recent NAPLAN Results attached (if available):      YES      NO 

 

I authorise my child to sit an online test (Year 6 ACER) for the 2024 Students of High Performance 

(SOHP) class. Students who are seeking a Year 8 or Year 9 placement in a SOHP class, we 

recommended to include school reports and other supporting documentation as part of their 

application. 

 

  

YES  NO  

 

 

I authorise the exchange of information of academic results and work evidence between my child’s 

school/teacher and Darwin Middle School. 

  

YES  NO  

 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………….Date………………………….. 

 

 
 

Thank you for completing this form. If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school. 
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